boultable are individual boultit or laterial are adult

You will be surprised to receive a news letter this month as we had said there would not be one. However, we have several important news items which we feel are so dependant on a decision by each of you, which justifies the expense of mailing.

CHARTER FLIGHT...Those of you who were at our last meeting heard Linda Bannister develop a little further on our plans for a Charter Flight to Scotland in 1974. We have definite dates to suggest and will require a majority decision as to which we will arrange. Return the bottom section of this letter and indicate number going, your choice of disembarkation point, which of the three dates you prefer - lst, 2nd and 3rd choice. Remember, this questionnaire is only a preliminary guide for us to gauge interest at this point and not a definite commitment by you. Also, there will be only one flight, that one in which there is most interest. The flight will be direct from St. Louis to Prestwick, Scotland, and then if we can arrange it, on to London. The duration is 3 weeks, for 175 people with a maximum offst of \$280.00. If you plan to come to our March 26th meeting, bring this letter with you or mail bottom section direct to me.

MAY PICNIC...Some time ago, we received a letter from Larry and Joann Gaertner of Edwardsville, Illinois, who had read the article in the Post-Dispatch about our Society. They have a farm and have imported two Scottish Border Collie Sheep Dogs and Scottish Sheep which they use for training their dogs. They have very graciously offered to put on a Border Collie Sheep Herding exhibition for us. We were in contact with them and will meet with them in two weeks time to finalize arrangements for our May Picnic at their 6-acre farm, when they will put on the exhibition for us. We thought we would combine this with a real old-fashioned Scottish Picnic with all kinds of races and games for the kids and adults. Keep Sunday, May 20 free and plan to come; this seems like the most likely date.

HIGHLAND DANCING...Sandra Murner, who danced so beautifully for us at our Burns Dinner Dance, has indicated her interest in teaching Highland Dancing and we would like to get names of anyone interested in this. Anyone young enough in heart and legs is invited to participate.

COUNTRY DANCING...We are planning to continue our dancing at our next meeting so let us have a good turnout. Linda Bannister has promised to continue her delightful lessons.

NEXT MEETING - MARCH 26 - 7:30 P.M...We have obtained the award winning film, "Seaward the Great Ships", for our next meeting, which we feel will be an outstanding event, with our film, our dancing and our exciting plans for the future. Let's have an enthusiastic crowd like we had at our last meeting.

Looking forward to seeing you on March 26th...

		Bill Stind. 1	Frederick .
9	SCOTTISH ST. ANDREW	SOCIETY CHARTER FLIGHT 1	974
NAME		NO. IN YOU	R PARTY
DISEMBARKAT		te your Choice of above.)	
FLIGHT 2 - DEP. N	MON., JUNE 10 - RET. MON., JULY 15 - RET. MON., AUG. 19 - RET.	. MON., AUG. 5	(Indicate your lst, 2nd, and 3rd Choice.)

PLEASE NOTE: THE CIVIL AERONAUTICS BOARD MAKE IT MANDATORY THAT ONLY MEMBERS FOR 6 MONTHS CAN TRAVEL ON OUR SOCIETY CHARTER FLIGHT. THIS INCLUDES ALL CHILDREN OVER 2 YEARS OLD.